
To whom it may concern: 
  
I am a concerned citizen contacting you in regards to the wind farm which is proposed to be 
placed in Nantucket Sound. I am a taxpaying, voting, life-long resident of Massachusetts and I am 
extremely concerned regarding this venture. As most residents, I enjoy all aspects of the state, 
from the foliage to the ocean, the islands in particular.  
  
We are extremely fortunate to have these beautiful islands in our backyard to visit whenever we 
want. The crystal blue waters which we travel on are an ecosystem that we cannot replace upon 
their destruction.  
  
I am aware that we need to diversify our energy systems, but this windfarm will benefit the share-
holders of the corporation looking to take our Sound away from us more than the Massachusetts 
residents.  The percentage of energy that we would obtain from the wind farm is far too small in 
comparison for the price our environment would ultimately pay. 
  
Please consider the impact such a farm would have on us all. 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
Laura Caruso 
Billerica, MA. 
 


